PETITION OF SUPPORT — CONSTRUCTION OF THE
DAVID R. GLASS MEMORIAL RAILS-TO-TRAILS PATH

Please help us gain public support in constructing a twelve (12) mile shared use path (a.k.a) the Port
Jefferson-Wading River Rails-to-Trails Path in the Town of Brookhaven, Suffolk County and request the path be
named in honor of David R. Glass.

Dave Glass recently passed away after fighting a long battle with cancer.

Dave was instrumental working with the Suffolk County Dept of Planning and local civic groups in initiating the aforementioned project.
Dave was also influential in coordinating, advancing and approving a TEP application for the Port Jefferson-Wading River Trail.

David Glass was also a transportation planner for the New York State Department of Transportation and champion of non motorized
transportation on Long Island. Dave, a long time resident of Miller Place, left behind a wife and three (3) children who live in the Town
of Brookhaven.

We the undersigned petition LIPA and Suffolk County to rename the proposed Port Jefferson-Wading River Trail the David R. Glass
Memorial Bikeway.
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